
 
02 December 2021 

ADDENDUM 1 
Request for Proposal 22021/22023 

TO ALL POTENTIAL OFFERORS: 
 

Below is a summary of changes (Addendum 1) posted to RFP 22021/22023. Please note: This advisory changes the 
contract solicitation number from 22021 to 22023.  This was due to a system error at the time the number was 
issued. All potential offerors are advised to review the Addendum below.  
 
Acknowledgement of this addendum is required on the Proposal Form. Failure to do so my subject the offeror to 
disqualification.  
 
Addendum 1a: (NEW) 

CLARIFICATION/CHANGE:  Chief Operating Officer David Heimke is the new contact for this contract. His 
email is dheimke@aidea.org. His phone number is (907) 771-3040. Please Cc the alternate contact Contract 
Administrator Kelly Noble with correspondence at knoble@aidea.org. His phone number is (907) 771-3909. 

Addendum 1b: (NEW) 
 

CLARIFICATION/CHANGE:  
 

The criteria in AIDEA Staffing RFP Part C has been amended. The criteria in the new Part C shall prevail. The 
new Part C is posted on the solicitation page.  

 

Addendum 1c: (NEW) 
 

CLARIFICATION/CHANGE: 
 

Please see attached document AIDEA Staffing Statement of Services (SOS) – Now posted on the solicitation 
page for details on the scope of the RFP. 
 

Addendum 1d: (NEW) 
 
 CLARIFICATION/CHANGE:  
 

Provisions of the RFP contained in the Statement of Services (SOS) prevail over the information contained in 
the AIDEA Sample Contract attached to the RFP.  The Sample Contract is for reference only.  

  

   

Travis W. Oaks    
Senior Contracting Officer     
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